EDWARDS-KNOX SERVICE EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION

2512 County Route 24 Hermon, New York 13652

May 3, 2018

Ronald Burke, Superintendent of Schools Edwards-Knox Central School 2512 County Route 24 Hermon, NY 13652

Dear Mr. Burke:

This letter is to advise you that the Edwards-Knox Service Employees Association is making a donation to help defer the cost of swimwear.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Paul Hull President The Edwards-Knox Teachers' Association has voted on and agreed to split the cost of swimming materials with the Edwards-Knox Service Employees' Association to donate to the school.

Thank you,

Jenniter impey

Edwards-Knox Teachers' Association President